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26 November 2020 
 

Year 6 Graduation Assembly - 2020 

Dear parents, 

You are invited to attend the Year 6 Graduation Assembly to be held in the Phillips Hall (Blackheath 
Community Hall) on 8 December, 2020. The assembly will commence at 10:30 am. 

At this assembly, the major award winners for Year 6 will be announced and Year 6 students will receive 
their graduation certificates. 

The 2020 School Captains will announce the Year 6 gift to the school and give their final speeches to the 
assembly. The Leadership Team for 2021 will receive their badges at the beginning of this assembly. Our 
totem, the Crimson Rosella, will be handed from Year 6 into the custody of Year 5 at school prior to Year 6 
arrival at Phillips Hall. 

You are also invited to attend a morning tea for Year 6 parents and students at the conclusion of the 
assembly. This will be held outside the Phillips Hall or inside (dependent on weather). 

Unfortunately due to COVID-19 restrictions, all Year 6 students may only have 1 family member in 
attendance at this event. 

Due to the restriction of numbers of visitors allowed inside the hall the following process will be followed: 

• All parents will be asked to remain outside of Phillips Hall until invited inside. All visitors must also 
sign the attendance register and external visitors form on the day. 

• 2021 Leaders and their parents will be invited into the hall first along with the 2020 Leadership Team 
and their parents for the badging of the 2021 Leadership Team. 

• After the 2021 leadership badging, all year 6 parents will be invited inside the hall for the 
commencement of the graduation ceremony. 

• After the ceremony Year 6 students and their parents will be invited to attend morning tea. 

Please complete the slip on the following page registering your attendance at this event. We kindly ask that 
if you are exhibiting any cold or flu like symptoms you not attend this event. 

Looking forward to a wonderful celebration of our Year 6 students’ time at Blackheath Public School. 

 

Regards, 

Angela Tomiczek          Kim Lynch       Chris Dodds 
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Child’s Name:  _____________________________  Class: _______________________ 
 
I                                                   will be present at the Year 6 Graduation Assembly on 8 December commencing 
at 10:30 a.m. at Phillips Hall (Blackheath Community Hall). 
 
 
Signed : ________________________________   
 

 


